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Invigorating for Intensive Research : Ph.D. Orientation Program at GCU

AZARA, April 11: An Orientation Program for the newly enrolled Ph.D research scholars of
Girijananda Chowdhury University (GCU) was held in the Azara campus of the university on 8 April
2023. The orientation program was organized in order to prepare the new batch of Ph.D. entrants
for a productive academic journey in the field of research. 35 candidates have been selected for
admission to the Ph.D program for the session January 2023. The new batch of Ph.D. candidates
also happens to be the first batch of Research Scholars under the aegis of Girijananda
Chowdhury University.

The day-long orientation program began in the morning with
a welcome address by Professor Chandana Goswami, who
is the Dean (Academic) of GCU. The welcome address was
followed by a session where the newly enrolled research
scholars gave an introduction about themselves and talked
about their individual academic profiles. After the
introductory session of the candidates, the Honourable Vice
Chancellor of GCU, Professor Kandarpa Das, gave a lecture
to the audience, comprising the research scholars and the
faculty members of the university. In his speech, Professor
Das acquainted the students about the facilities and
incentives for research in the university. He also urged the
candidates to complete their research within the stipulated
time, and he further anmounced that the candidate or
candidates who would be the first from the batch to
successfully complete her/his or their Ph.D. will be
bestowed with a special award, as per the university's plans.




